
From: Ornelas2le79@gmail.com
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Cutting the trees project
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 8:20:05 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Good morning,
please,
Don’t cut the trees in uptown in Greenleaf Ave. The city is beautiful already because of them.
Find other way to make Whittier beautiful without harming them.
This action will harm the the environment of our city.
Please don’t do it!

Leticia Ornelas
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